
Notes   from   April   School   Community   Council   
Monday,   April   12,   2021   

  
  

● The   council   was   welcomed   by   Farris   Child.     
  

● Members   finalized    and   approved   the   School   Improvement   Plan.    A   motion   to   
accept   the   plan   was   done   by   Tiffany   Hawkins,   and   seconded   by   Tiffany   Weidlein.     
  

● The   council   reviewed   the   safe   walking   route   for   Larsen   Elementary.     
  

● Naomi   Leighton   led   a   discussion   about   the   Nebo   Student   Wellness   Policy.     
  

● This   was   the   last   meeting   for   the   2020-2021   school   year.    
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  


